
 
From: Joe Waryold <joewaryold@gmail.com> 
Date: Friday, December 4, 2015 
Subject: Testimony 
To: Darleen And David Tillem <dtillam@aol.com> 
Cc: dessauerm@gmail.com 
 
 
 
I have worked together with Watergate Painting and specifically David and Darlene Tillem owners of 
Watergate Painting for over 15 years. They are experts in selecting and applying the proper high quality 
coatings for the application desired. Their safety record and knowing how to get work done without 
interruption to operations is amazing. Once given a scope of work they handle it from there with zero 
follow-up. 
 
They are extremely professional and their knowledge of prep, prime, and finish is the best I have ever 
seen. They transformed our plant. Their prices are fair and they always get the job done on time and 
within scope. 
 
They have successfully coated over 100,000 square feet of floor at Maxwell House while I was the Plant 
Manager. They are the best and most talented painting contractor I have ever worked with by far. 
 
Their experience in the industry is unparalleled from residential to commercial to industrial to major 
infrastructure like large bridge painting projects. You will be impressed by their pricing, quality, and skills 
around coating. 
 
They are able to analyze and come up with practical solutions for complex issues based on their diverse 
experiences. 
 
Please consider them for bids and if they are privileged enough to get your bid you will not be 
disappointed. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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